
P-20019/2/2016-LPG 

Government of India 
Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Gas 

KEKKK 

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi, 

the // July, 2016 

To 

The Director (Mkt) 
| IOC/ BPCL/ HPCL 
Mumbai 

Subject: Corrigendum to Unified Guidelines for Selection of LPG 
distributorships 

Sir, 

{am direcied to refer to this Ministry's letter dated 23.6.2016 forwarding 
therewith Unified Guidelines for Selection of LPG distributorships. Para 6.3.1. and 
6.3.2 of the Unified Guidelines for LPG distributorships may be replaced as 
under : 

6.3.1 For Sheheri Vitrak and Rurban Vitrak, application should submit non- 

refundable application fee of Rs. 10000/- (Rupees Ten thousand only) for 

Open category, Rs. 5000/- (Rupees five thousand only) for OBC Category 

and Rs. 3000/- (Rupees three thousand only} for SC/ST Category through 

online payment. Detailed procedure will be framed by the OMCs 

separately. 

6.3.2 For the Gramin Vitrak and Durgam Kshetriya Vitrak, applicants should 

submit the application alongwith a non-refundable application fee of Rs. 

8000/- {Rupees Eight thousand only} for Open category, Rs. 4000/- 

(Rupees Four thousand only) for OBC Category and Rs. 2500/- (Rupees 

Two Thousand and five Hundred) for SC/ST Category in the form of a 

Demand draft from any bank. Detailed procedure will be framed by the 
OMCs separately. 

2; This issues with the approval of Joini Secretary (Marketing), MOPNG. 

Yours faithfully, 

SMhekieRake 
(A Ushabala) 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 
Tel. No. 011-23381984 

Email-uslpg-mopng@nic.in


